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It has been a truly brilliant week in school. 
 
Sadie and her students led a fantastic music 
recital in the hall on Wednesday. The songs 
were brilliant and the piano playing was 
phenomenal. Well done to all who 
performed!  
 
FONR kindly funded cultural experiences for 
all our children. This week, KS2 enjoyed their 
Rhythm Sticks Workshop which included 
playing boom whackers and drums! Fun was 
had by all and it brought such excitement to 
the building.  
 
Wishing you all a fantastic half term break 
and we will see you on Tuesday 6th June! 
 

Many thanks  
 
Mrs Gardiner 

 

 

 
An update from Mrs Andrews 

Mrs Andrews is continuing to recover from 
her operation and we are hopeful that she 
will be able to return to school during next 
half term.  She misses school very much and 
has asked me to pass on her best wishes to 
you all.  We are all thinking about her and 
wishing her a very speedy recovery. 

In her absence, the current leadership 
structure will remain in place.   

Staffing arrangements for September 

 

Apples Class:  

Mrs Down (Monday—Thursday, office based on a 
Friday) 

Mrs Mitchell (Friday) 

 

Pears Class: 

Miss Byrnes (Monday—Wednesday, Thursday PM—
Friday) 

Mrs Mitchell (Thursday AM) 

 

Busy Bees Class: 

Miss Ellis (Monday—Thursday AM) 

Mrs Butler (Thursday PM—Friday) 

 

Y5/6 Class: 

Mrs Gardiner (Monday—Tuesday, office based on a 
Wednesday)  

Mrs Storey (Wednesday—Friday) 

 

Miss Byrnes is the latest staff member to join our 
North Rigton team and comes with much experience 
teaching in Y1/2.  

She will visit the children over the next half term to 
get to know them all and spend time having a 
detailed handover with the teachers.  

I’m sure you will all join us in making her very 
welcome.  



 

KS2 Cultural Experience 
 

This week Key Stage 2 have taken part in a Cultural Music Workshop ran by Katie from Rhythm Sticks. 
The children enjoyed exploring rhythms on their body, with their voices, on boom whackers and on 
Samba instruments. Great fun was had by all. Thank you to the FONR for funding this workshop for the 
children.   

 
 

 

Yellow Ribbon Awards 

Apples 

Arthur—Independence 

 

 Diary Dates: 

· 05.06.23 – Teacher Training Day SCHOOL CLOSED 
· 09.06.23 - NSPCC Childhood Day (walk a mile) 
· 26.06.23 – Pears to Harlow Carr 
· 29.06.23 – Sports Day 
· 30.06.23 – Back up Sports Day 
· 03.07.23 – Fellowship Crag Walk 
· 05.07.23 – Water Safety Virtual Workshops 
· 05.07.23 – Y3/4 Kith Homestead Trip  
· 06.07.23 – Reception Kith Homestead Trip 
· 07.07.23 - Y5/6 Production in the school hall (1.30pm)  
· 10.07.23- Y5/6 Production in the school hall (4.00pm) 
· 12.07.23 – Y1/2 Kith Homestead Trip 
· 13.07.23 – Transition Day in School 
· 14.07.23 – Y5/6 Kith Homestead Trip 
· 14.07.23 – Reports out to parents via email  

White Ribbon  

(Awarded on Monday) All Year 5/6 for representing North  

Rigton so brilliantly at Bewerley Park! 

House Points 

Maple— 72 Hawthorn— 64 

Willow— 51 Rowan—53 

Yellow Ribbon Awards 

Busy Bees 

Olivia—Independence 

Silas—Independence  

Yellow Ribbon Awards 

Pears 

Ethan— Perseverance  

Leah—Determination 

Yellow Ribbon Awards 

Y5/6 

Ruby V—Positivity 

Oscar—Koinonia  

Thank you to FONR for helping to raise £127 towards our 

school garden project  through the second hand uniform and 

ice-pop sale! 


